
November 23, 2024 
 

TO: Sonoma State Community 

FR: Nader Oweis, Chief of Police 

RE: Investigation Update (Case 24-198) 
 

I want to take the opportunity to provide additional information about our 
investigation. As indicated yesterday in my update message to the 
community, we unfortunately located Nikolai Grayson near The Lakes, after 
he was reported missing. Preliminarily, we did not find evidence of foul play. 
Nonetheless, because he went missing under unexplained circumstances or 
without explanation, we are continuing our investigation. 
 

While our investigation is ongoing, there is no current evidence of a risk to the 
community. 
 

If you know something: Anyone with information that may assist with this 
investigation is urged to call the Sonoma State University Police Department 
at 707-664-4444. 
 

Support Resources: Counseling and Psychological Services are available 
for any student seeking support at 707-664-2153. A Confidential Advocate is 
also available at 707-664-2698. Our Employee Assistance 
Program, LifeMatters by Empathia, is available as a support resource for staff 
and faculty at 1-800-367-7474.  
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